
The February meeting of the Clinton County Board of Realtors was held 

at the General Denver and President Connie Grey called the meeting to 

order.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  New members Ryan Paige 

of Southern Hills Bank, Jill Naylor of Wilmington Savings and David 

Hertlein of Peele and Lundy were introduced. 

The minutes of the last meeting were read along with treasure’s report. 

A motion to approve was made by Sheri McIntosh, second by Jeff 

Honnerlaw.  Motion passed.  The fund raising drawing was won by 

Marsha Bennett.   

Under new business: Jeff Honnerlaw told about fake rentals that were 

on social media and the targeting of listings. 

Under old business: Steve Riehle spoke about the upcoming pancake 

breakfast/ day of caring which will be February 24th from 9-1.  Connie 

Grey announced that affiliate paperwork had been sent out and also 

available for pick up after the meeting. 

The speaker of the day was Bob Schadd from Habitat which is 

celebrating its 25 years in Clinton County. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Jeff Honnerlaw. 


